
Florida Future Educators of America
Contact Us:
Email: RUUDJE@GM.SBAC.EDU

Meeting Info: Meet in room 25 from 3:45 to 4:30
on the first  Wednesdays of the month. 

Club President: Mr. Ruud

The program provides a forum for students to become aware 

of career opportunities in education and nurtures their interest 

in teaching as a career. It also provides an avenue for 

collegiate members to stay informed of the latest issues and 
advancements in the education profession. 
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